
Meeting called to order 7:30 PM by Charlie Tanck 
 

There were 13 members present. 
 

Membership report - 454 members, 7 new members. There was some question about 
membership cards, Barbara called and the National office is still sending out 
membership cards. 
 

Treasurer report, we have an outstanding sanction bill. Second installment for WGI, 
$78,000 due soon for The Fun One. 
 

Only 2 more super tours are on the schedule, Road America this weekend and WGI. 
Time Trial Nationals is September 21st at Pit Race. 
 

First WGI race was last weekend, under 100 cars for the weekend, two more races 
there this year, Super Tour (June 27-29) and The Fun One (September 13-14). Car 
count appears to down this year throughout the club. The Glen Region only one Novice 
driver this past weekend. 
 

STPR (July 11-12) has 10 entries so far, most entries will come in a week or so. The 
rally needs 28 car to break even. They had a meeting last Sunday and radio check is 
this Sunday. 
 

Solo - 3 events into the season, weather has not been great. Ahead of budgeted 
numbers for attendance. Nation Tour is the 1st weekend in August (2-3). There were 
~22 people at the Starting Line school last month. The new trailer is working out well. 
 

Race - adding Time Trails into The Fun One is making things interesting. Chris 
Bucknam is going to be there to help out. 
 

Picnic is August 19th, at this point there will still have an August meeting – we 
discussed food for the picnic and after a group discussion and it was decided that we 
would go with Colby's . 
 
Motion to adjourn was approved. 


